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June 2005

Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild

2005 Officers:

President:
Robin Meyer

770.948.5394

Vice President:
Dina Greer

770.949.4563

Night Secretary:
Joy Wegand

770.562.2392

Day Secretary:
Karen Campbell

770.947.1344

Treasurer:
Robin Banks

770.445.9319

Please submit
information for the
June newsletter
By June 27, 2005
to:

Marla Tatum
sewbug2004@yahoo.com

A quilt sewn together
with utmost care

quilted with love is a
treasure to share

A Message from the President:

Thanks to everyone who participated in the May Board Meeting.
We will be seeing our newsletter on the Website soon and we
decided to change the order of business at our meetings–door
prizes and show and tell will happen before adjournment. We
did not make any decisions concerning the time of the night
meeting. Now we start the meeting at 7:00 pm (sign-in and
hospitality start at 6:30 pm) and try to end by 9:00. Here is the
question for our members who work: Would it be better if we
moved everything up by 15 minutes and started the business
meeting at 6:45 pm and ended the meeting by 8:45? Let me
hear from you!

Robin Meyer

Committee Spotlight

More about the various committees that make our Guild run so
well!

Programs Committee –Arranges for programs for day and night
meetings and for one or two workshops during the year. Contacts
speakers/teachers, makes arrangements for their presentations/classes,
including any equipment needed by the speaker/teacher. Gets supply
lists from teachers and distributes them to members, sets any fees
needed to cover the cost of workshops or supplies and collects the fees.
Gives fees collected to the Treasurer. Arranges any payment to the
bank for use of the room. Provides information about programs to the
membership committee, the newsletter editor and the publicity
committee.

Publicity Committee –Revises, prints and distributes the guild
brochure to quilt shops, fabric shops and other locations. Coordinates
with local papers in order to get information about the guild printed.
Sends information to the website consultant for placement on the
Cherokee Rose website and checks the website periodically to make
sure information is correct. Coordinates special events, such as quilt
exhibits at the libraries, in order to promote the guild and educate the
community about quilting.
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Standing Committees:

Program:
Martha Spencer
Patty LaConto
Caryl Knox

Membership:
Denise Allee
Barbara Stevens
Jessie Quick

Newsletter:
Marla Tatum

Publicity:
Jessie Quick
Eleanor Agan

Telephone–Day:
Larue Hays
Anne McDaniel

Telephone–Night:
Bea West
Mary Graham

Hospitality–Day:
Doreen Thornton

Hospitality–Night:
Cindi Schroeder
Barbara Shirley

Ways and Means:
Pat Oliver
Donna Walker

Historian:
Patti Howell

Librarian:
Kimberly Laderoute
Janie Probst
Gary Hitchcock
Ted McMahon

Sunshine:
Louise Moore

Cherokee Rose Meetings:

June 9, 2005–.“Hollyhocks” by our very own Robin Meyer
Patterns ($8.00) will be available at the meeting for those who
signed up. Bring your sewing machine, and basic sewing
supplies, including a marking pencil. You will also need to press
as you go, so bring an iron and ironing surface if you can. For a
picture of the quilt, go to
www.thedesignersworkshop.com/ucan2.phtml and scroll down to
the last photo on the page–the Hollyhocks are the red flowers.

To make this quilt, you will need 5 fat quarters for the flowers, 3
fat quarters for the leaves, 4 fat quarters for the background
(sky), 1 fat quarter for the center of the flowers, and border fabric
of your choice. As shown in the picture, the flower fabric shades
from darker to lighter, as does the background. You will need to
pre-cut. Directions for cutting are in this newsletter. There are a
lot of pieces, but it is not hard to cut.

We won’t finish the whole quilt in class (unless you are really
fast), but we will plan to sew until about 3:00. In that time, you
should get enough blocks finished that you will see the variations
that make up the quilt and you’ll be able to finish at home. 
Questions? Call Robin Meyer at 770 948-5394 or email at
robinmeyerga@yahoo.com .

Day Hospitality for June 9, 2005
I will be preparing chicken salad on croissant lunches. Price will
be $3.50 per person. The following people have already sign up
for a lunch. If you are not on this list and wish to purchase a
lunch please e-mail me at gene-doreen@juno.com or call me at
770-439-8216. Irene Gardner, Martha Spencer, Caryl Knox,
Linda Johnston, Jeanne Andersen, Karen Smith, Carolyn
Chapman, Barbara Stevens, Dina Greer, Karen Campbell, Pat
Oliver.

June 23, 2005–Elaine Ratiner, Crazy Quilts w/ a demo.

Night Hospitality for June 23, 2005
Refreshments will be provided by Rebekah Bobell, Gary
Hitchcock, Janie Probst, Joy Wegand, and Sandra Wilson.
Thanks folks for filling our bellies with such yummy treats!!!
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Awarded to recipients for the month of May:
Denise Allee, Jeannie Anderson, Karen Campbell, Irene Gardner, Dina
Greer, Ann Groves, Linda Johnston, Caryl Knox, Patty LaConto, Pat Oliver,
Rita Rosenthal, Sarah Sorenson, Debby Stefanini, Joy Wegand.

Lets give these ladies a round of applause!!!

Quilts In Bloom
Avondale In Bloom will feature a new exhibit, Quilts In Bloom,
featuring quilted works by local fiber artists. These delightful
interpretations of the garden theme represent modern renditions of
the centuries-old art of quilting. Members of the Atlanta Intown Quilt
Guild and the Phoenix Quilt Guild will display their works at the
Avondale Community Club on Friday, June 10th from 6pm- 9pm, and
Saturday, June 11th from 10am-6pm, 2005. This exhibit is free and
open to the public. 59 Lakeshore Drive, Avondale Estates, Georgia.

September 2005 - May 2006: VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! The
Atlanta History Center is looking for a few good quilters! The Tullie
Smith Farm is looking for volunteers to demonstrate for their
Georgia Farm Life program. The program runs from September
through May, Tuesday through Friday, and is from 10am to
12:30pm. Most of the students who visit are in Kindergarten
through 3rd grade. If you are interested, please call Rissa Miller at
404-814-4149 for more details

Georgia Quilt Council Fall Convention, October 8, 2005
Speaker: Barbara Dieges. Visit her site at: www.bdieges.com
"A Thread Runs Through It", a one-woman original play and trunk
show, with costumes, music, and props exploring the life of a
quilter at the turn of the 19th century.
Cherokee Rose will host Workshop on October 6, 2005.

GG Golden Scissors

Ad Hoc Committees:

Show and Tell &
Golden Scissors:

Linda Johnston

Photographers:
Caryl Knox
Mary Graham

Webmistress:
Sheila Miller

Beekeeper:
Irene Gardner

Community Service:
Karen Campbell
Rebekah Bobell
Jeannie Anderson
Joy Wegand

Quilt till You Wilt:
Phyllis Smith

Thank the Bank:
Dorene Bickford
Carolyn Chapman

Fall Convention:
Robin Meyer
Martha Spencer
Denise Allee
Donna Blake
Phyllis Smith
Dina Greer

Ways and Means:

YARD SALE –Postponed again due to weather
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Fat Quarter Lottery for June
is Vacation (beach related)

Fabric is the same for both Day and
Night Meetings.
Each fat quarter you bring equals one
ticket.

Quilting Calendar of Events:

June 2, 2005 –Thursday
Night Bee @ Kathy Eck’s house 6:30 pm

June 4, 2005 –Saturday
Yard Sale—Postponed again.

June 9, 2005 –Thursday
Day meeting 9:30am

June 16, 2005 –Thursday
Day Bee @ Joyce Hill’s house 9:30 am

June 23, 2005 –Thursday
Night meeting 7:00pm

July 16, 2005 - Saturday
Leisure Time Tours $29.50 Alabama Quilt Stores

July 30, 2005 - Saturday
Quilt till you Wilt -- $5.00 at the door. Mark
your calendar to attend.

We have a new website!!! Go to
www.quiltsites.com then click on “Visit 
Guilds” section

Welcome our newest member!
Please add to your directory:

Jane Taylor
1998 Corner Road
Powder Springs, GA 30127
Home: 770-943-4914
Email: GAGILLY@bellsouth.net
Birthday: September 4

June 2nd. 6:30pm....Evening Bee will be
held at the home of Kathy Eck. Please
contact Kathy @ 770-745-1321 if you plan
on attending our Bee.

June 16th.  9:30am….Day Bee will be at
the home of Joyce Hill. Brunch will be
provided. Please contact Joyce @ 770-
459-9220 if you plan on attending this
Bee, because she is providing the lunch.

If you haven’t attended any of our Bees 
lately, then you are missing out on a really
great time. Pack up your current project
and bring it along and let us see what
you’re working on these days.

Bee Hive News

Marla Tatum had surgery and is doing
quite well.

Sunshine from….
Louise Moore


